
RECEIVED
ocT 14 2014

JOHN G. H0ESCHLER, P.A. CITY CLERK
ATTORNEY

Phone: 651-683-1868
Fax: 651-681-6868
Cell: 651-324-1694

October 13,2014

Mayor Chris Coleman
City of Saint Paul
390 City Hall
15 W.Kellogg Blvd.
St. Paul, MN 55102

Council President Kathy Lantry
and Council Members
310 City Hall
15 Kellogg Blvd., West
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Re: 2014 St. Paul LRT Street Special Assessment

Dear Mayor Coleman, Council President Lantry and Council Members,

Please take notice that Minnesota Public Radio objects to the proposed LRT street

special assessments you propose to adopt on October 15,2014- The LRT has been

nothing but a problem for MPR and the street "improvements" do not benefit our

property.

800 Lone Oak Road
Eagan, MN 55121
j gho e s chl e r@ co mc ast. net

cc: Shari Moore, CitY Clerk

Yours verv trulv.

WA
l# c. Hoeschler
Attorney for Minnesota Public Radio


